
 

  
 

Dear Parents, 
Well here we are at the end of our first full week back at school! All of the children has been super and 
there has been some amazing learning taking place already! 
 
School Councilors 
This week in school we have elected our School Councillors who are – Eilidh, Clara, Keira, Harley and 
Bobby. 
 

  Next Week 
  On Wednesday 18th September, the children will be having a Sports Afternoon. Please remember that all  
  PE kits need to be in school on a Monday and will be sent home on a Friday. Even though the children   

  have specified PE days, we like the kits in school all week incase there are any ad-hoc Sporting events  
  etc. PE lessons for all classes are on a Thursday and are being delivered by teachers in school this year. 
 
 

   
 
You may have spotted that our school calendar is filling up nicely on our website! Please feel free to have  

a look and get some dates in your diary for those 'must see' events! 
 
Praise Assembly  
Parents of the children in Class One are welcome to join us at 2.45pm. on Friday 20th September. 

Tuesday 17th September – Reading meeting for parents of children in Early Years with Mr Harrison 
(2.45pm) 

Thursday 26th September -European day of Languages (Italian focus) – Mrs. Parker will also be making 
a special Italian lunch! 
 
Friday 27th September 10-11pm – Macmillan ‘Reading Cafe’ Event. All parents welcome – more details 
will be available soon! 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone See you all on Monday! Kind regards,  
Mrs Hayward 
 

Whitley Chapel C of E First School 

Friday 13th September 2024 

On Tuesday, we all visited St Helen’s church for the first time 
this year and Reverend Andrew led our worship linked to 
praising God and being thankful.  
 
 

Collective Worship 
Our Collective Worship leaders are 

Rebecca & Theo 



 


